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Governor Musgrove Announces Project Funding 
for Glendora 

 
(Jackson, MS) – Governor Ronnie Musgrove today announced the awarding of $124,000 to the 
town of Glendora for public projects through the Delta Regional Authority (DRA).  The funds 
will be utilized to expand and enhance fire services in the community.   
 
“We want to do everything we can to protect our people in emergency situations, and this 
is possible only through being prepared before a crisis begins.  For this reason, the fire 
services in Glendora are the recipients of this grant,” said Musgrove.  
 
The grant will be utilized for the construction of a fire station in Glendora as well as for the 
purchase of a fire truck.  The DRA funds also helped in the attainment of $144,000 in FEMA 
funds.  The combined grants total $268,000 for the Glendora community and will significantly 
improve the ability of fire services to respond to the needs and safety of the people. 
 
 “The grant will make a difference for the community of Glendora,” said Musgrove.  
“The people of Glendora deserve to feel safe and prepared for any situation that may 
arise, and the construction of a new fire facility and the purchase of a fire truck will help 
to make this possible.” 
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